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Discussion Item 

Staff Summary: 

HCAOG leads the development of the region-wide Pavement Management Plan (PMP) update 

every five years. The previous update was completed and approved in early 2022, and therefore 

staff are now beginning to work on the Request for Proposals (RFP) that will be issued later this 

calendar year. Staff anticipate that consultant selection will be complete in late winter 2026, and 

that the selected consultant will be able to complete pavement condition surveys during the 

summer/fall months of 2026. 

Attached to the staff report is the consultant scope of work that was included in the 2021 PMP 

RFP. Staff are seeking direction from the TAC on the contents of the scope of work, principally 

surrounding any TAC recommendations to modify or augment the scope of work. 

One item staff are seeking specific input on is the training section of the RFP scope. In previous 

years the RFP has requested that proposers include a task in their scope to conduct field pavement 

condition ‘courses’, which can help train local agency staff to identify pavement condition issues 

and their correspondence pavement condition index (PCI) classifications. Another item 

historically included is training for the PCI software that HCAOG provides to local agencies, 

StreetSaver. Staff are seeking directions from the TAC on if this item should be included again in 

2026. 

Any input received from the TAC will be included in the final RFP, which will likely be issued in 

November. HCAOG staff will also be requesting that several members of the TAC participate in 

a proposal scoring committee and welcome any volunteers at this time. Historically two TAC 

members have participated in proposal scoring.  
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